Question on Notice
No. 78

Asked on 23 February 2022

MR R KATTER ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS (HON M BAILEY)—

QUESTION:
Will the Minister advise whether Queensland Rail/Aurizon has sold any disused cattle wagons to

private rail operators in the last five years and, if so (a) who were the buyers, (b) what were the
details of the sale and (c) why had the cattle wagons been disused?

ANSWER:
| thank the Member for Traeger for the question.
Queensland Rail has advised that it has not sold any disused cattle wagons to private rail

operators in the last five years. The State does not monitor or record the sale of disused cattle
wagons between private rail operators.



